
https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

 

Sunday 22nd January 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
7:30pm Bible Week - Mossley Primary School 

Sunday 29th January 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Alpha or Prayer  
 

If you wish to maintain social distancing please use pews 11 to 17.  
Tea and coffee will be served after the service but please wait to allow those who wish to, to leave.  

Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid symptoms. 

CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE Meeting, Tuesday 
24th January at 8pm. 

SAFEGUARDING REFRESHER TRAINING:  Monday 30th 
January at 7:30pm in GPC.  Everyone connected with 
children and youth work must complete refresher 
safeguarding training every 3 years. During Covid 
restrictions, we were unable to offer this which means 
that everyone now needs to attend. Please sign sheet 
in Mosaic. 

ALPHA is a series that explores the basics of the 
Christian faith in a welcoming, open and friendly 
environment. Each session you’ll be hosted in a group 
where you’ll hear different topics on Christianity, and 
have time to chat through any thoughts. You can say 
anything you like or nothing at all. No matter your 
background or beliefs, you’re invited. Starting Sunday 
30th January at 6:30pm in Mosaic.  Invite a friend to 
come along. 
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 Worship Services 

Leadership Notices 

Discipleship Notices 



Sunday 22 January  

‘Direct my footsteps according to your word; let no sin 
rule over me.’ Psalm 119: 133. As we worship today ask 
God to direct our daily living and set us free from sins 
that overshadow our lives.  

Monday 23 January  

Pray for Steve and Rosie Kennedy (global mission 
workers, Romania) in their ongoing commitment to 
learn the Hungarian language and give thanks for their 
steady progress.  

Tuesday 24 January  

Pray for the grieving families of the 72 people, 
including three members of Nadipur Church, who died 
in the recent plane crash in Pokhara, Nepal. Pray also 
for improved passenger and airline safety in Nepal.  

Wednesday 25 January  

Pray for the Reformed Church in Transcarpathia 
(Ukraine) as it prepares to hold its General Assembly in 
Beregszasz (Berehove) on 28 January 2023 and as it 
inaugurates newly elected officers.  

Thursday 26 January  

Give thanks for those who voluntarily serve on school 
boards of governors and management across the island 
of Ireland. Pray for great wisdom and discernment for 
those who have particular responsibility to uphold 
Christian ethos in schools and for all governors as they 
seek to support principals and staff in making the best 
decisions for pupils.  

Friday 27 January  

Mental health cases have risen significantly throughout 
the pandemic and now due to financial strain of the 
cost of living crisis. Pray that there will be adequate 
funding for our Health Trusts to provide services in the 
community. Pray that God will be close to those 
suffering from depression and other mental health 
problems.  

Saturday 28 January  

Licentiates, or assistant ministers, are placed in 
congregations to continue their training ‘on the job’. An 
important part of this is supervision by the minister of 
the congregation. Pray for these ministers, and the 
other elders in the congregations.  

GLOW is for primary school aged children and runs 
during the morning service. Watch out for children and 
leaders leaving during the service. 
CHILL-OUT TUESDAYS: Mosaic will be open for all 
between 10:00am and noon every Tuesday throughout 
the remainder of January and all of February. It will be 
a warm space for conversation and a hot drink. All 
members of the congregation and community at large 
will be very welcome. 
Choir + If you enjoy singing older hymns, psalms and 
paraphrases  why not come and join us in the church 
on Thursday 26th January, 2023 beginning at 2:30pm 
and finishing with tea/coffee and biscuits around 
3:30pm. See you there,  George Hewitt' 

MINOR HALL AND MCKINLEY HALL are closed for 
maintenance. No access is permitted unless you have 
spoken to Reuben or Sue. 
ELECTION OF CONGREGATION COMMITTEE: Voting 
papers will be available from today in Mosaic.  Voting 
will take place on Sunday 29th January and Sunday 5th 
February.  Please vote for up 20 names from the list of 
voters but do not include elders or elders emeritus 
marked in bold. 
 

Organisation Notices 

Church Notices  

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS: Any announcements need to be with the 
office by 12 noon on Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Prayer Diary 


